
To whom it may concern

I am writing to advise of my concern re the above development. My family has a townhouse at 
No 4/ 30-32 Bardo Rd which we suspect is going to be affected by this building. We are 
worried that we will lose most of, if not all of the sun along that side which will make the house 
extremely dark. I would like to submit my objection. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards,

Susan Casey (nee Green and POA for Rita Green)

Sent from my iPad
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